TRASH and RECYCLING REFUSE COLLECTION UPDATE

Monday December 21, 2020 is the last day for recycling pick up with Waste Management.  You can leave your recycle cart out on December 21 and 22nd to be picked up and removed from your property.
If you are not able to place the carts out on the 21st and 22nd please place your refuse and recycle carts out next Monday December 28th for the last day of pick up when they will emptied and removed.
Our new refuse collection company is KIMBLE who will be delivering new refuse and recycle containers to your residence the week of December 28th.
You will be receiving 1 new Dark Green refuse cart and 1 new Recycle cart before the next scheduled refuse and recycle collection day on January 4, 2021.
Please review the recently sent KIMBLE letter for additional details. 
